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June 28, 2019 

 
Jodi Schreiber 

Fremont Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 

839 Mackenzie Ave 

PO Box 841 

Canon City, CO  81212 

 

Re: Mask Ranch Pit #2, Acreage Reduction Approval, Permit No. M-2018-015, Revision No. AR-

1 
 

Dear Ms. Schreiber: 

 

On June 28, 2019, the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved your request for 

release of a portion of the permit area from further reclamation responsibility. 

 

The permit area was reduced to 7.5 Acres through the release of 26.6 acres in this permit action.  Because 

the permit is not totally released, you are still liable for filing annual reports and fees.  Please be sure to 

submit the updated map with your required Annual Report due on May 16 of each year.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, by 

phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 87187 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Lucas J. West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

 

Cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
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